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LEGAL NOTICE/PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

On Monday, May 5th, 2025 from 11:00am-12:00pm, a “Timely 

Meaningful Consultation Meeting” conducted by Batavia Public 

School District #101 Student Services Department will be taking 

place in person at the Rosalie Jones Administration Center located 

at 335 West Wilson Street in Batavia, IL. The purpose of this 

meeting will be to review and discuss the District’s responsibilities 

for providing special education services to students with disabilities 

who attend private/parochial schools, and/or who are home-

schooled, within the District for the 2025/2026 school year. Title I 

and Title II Funding allotted for these efforts will also be discussed 

at this meeting. Please RSVP for this meeting to 

marsha.schuster@bps101.net or with further questions. A virtual 

option is also available for this meeting. 
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